
 REPORT 
 Public Works and Operations 

TO:  Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Ben Kester, C.E.T. CRS-S, Director of Public Works & Operations 

DATE: October 3, 2022 

REPORT: PWO-57/22   FILE NO.  

________________________________________________________________ 

SUBJECT: Exemption to the Noise Bylaw 
________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

September 19, 2022, NE Way Home Productions Inc. was in town filming “The Way 
Home” at the Roxy Theatre.  The production company wants to come back to the 
Roxy Theatre on October 13, 2022 (late) and film until October 15, 2022, and will 
have left by 2:00 a.m. 

DISCUSSION:   

Staff are requesting NE Way Home Productions Inc. get all their approvals in place 
once again which means the production company needs an exemption to the noise 
bylaw. 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT Report PWO-57/22 of Ben Kester, C.E.T. CRS-S, Director of Public Works and 
Operations, be received for information; 

AND THAT Council approve the exemption to the noise bylaw for October 13, 2022, 
to October 15, 2022, for “The Way Home” filming. 

Respectfully Submitted by:  

Ben Kester, C.E.T. CRS-S 
Director of Public Works and Operations 


